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Notes from your PTO president 

 

 Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities  

December 4-8 – Book Fair 

December 11th – 15th: Holiday Shop                      

Contact: Alissa Reed 

alissajanereed@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

PTO Board 

PTO President – Anna Allison 

annaallison3@gmail.com  

 

Vice President- Melissa Kessler  

melissa.g.kessler@gmail.com  

 

Secretary – Erica Jamison 

jamisonpe@comcast.com 

 

Treasurer – Michele Hollatz 

michelehighland0410@msn.com  

 

Communications- Lynnette Begue 

netterz1979@yahoo.com 

 

Volunteer Coordinator – Alissa Reed 

alissajanereed@gmail.com 

 

 Program Coordinator – Mindi Nichols 

mindi.nichols@gmail.com  

 

Ways and Means – Karen Peters 

karen10558@aol.com 

 

Enrichment – Laura Sutton 

laura.sutton83@outlook.com 

 
 

 
ALL OUR WELCOME 

What: PTO General Meeting 

When: Tuesday, November 14th @ 6:30 pm 

Where: Cedar Canyon Library 

Please enter through Door #5.  

      Turn right at the cafeteria toward the library.  
 

 
 

November: 

Friday, Nov. 3rd – Movie Night 

Friday, Nov. 10th – Veteran’s Day Assembly 

Tuesday, Nov. 14th – General PTO Meeting 

Friday, Nov. 17th – Popcorn Friday 

Tuesday, Nov. 21st – Falcon Factor 

 

December: 

Monday, Dec. 4th – Friday, Dec. 8th – Book Fair 

Thursday, Dec. 7th – Winter Concert 

Monday, Dec. 11th - Friday, Dec. 15th  

Holiday Shop 

Tuesday, Dec. 12th – PTO Board Meeting 

Friday, Dec. 15th – Popcorn Friday 

Friday, December 15th – Reindeer Rock 

Dance 
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I have questions about upcoming 

events. Who do I contact? 

 
 
 

       Birthday Book Club – Heidi Schlotterback 
Heidilynn05@gmail.com 

 

Box Tops – Julie Holland 
Julie.l.holland@gmail.com 

 
Little Shots – Katie Larkins 

Klparker25@yahoo.com 
 

Membership Directory – Liz Smith 
liz_smith04@yahoo.com  

 
Movie Night – Erica Jamison & Emily Lambert 

jamisonpe@comcast.net  

eklambert1@yahoo.com 
 

Popcorn Fridays – Heather Hontz 
heatherhontz@comcast.net 

 
Restaurant Night – Stacy Raptis & Amber 

Casaburo 
stacyraptis@yahoo.com  
tacasa1@frontier.com 

 
Scrip Coordinator – Jenny Gosheff 

jengosheff@gmail.com 

 
Welcoming Committee – Jill Murphy &  

Christina Mavrakis 
patjillmurphy@comcast.net 
christinamav1@yahoo.com 

       
Cookie Jar - $765 

 

Kroger Community Rewards - $2,200 

 

Popcorn Friday - $840 

 

PTO Membership - $2,300 

 

Spirit Wear - $585 

 

Sponsor a Student - $3,300 

 

Directory Sponsor - $2,850 

 

   
Classroom/School Supply Fund - $6,000 

 

Falcon Frenzy (school carnival) - $1,400 

 

Field Trip Budget – $16,000  

 

Grade Level Celebrations - $750 

 

Playground fund - $700 

 

Professional Development - $4,000 

 

Spring Reading Program - $400 

 

Staff Appreciation – $1,500 

 
 

 

 

mailto:Heidilynn05@gmail.com
mailto:Julie.l.holland@gmail.com
mailto:Klparker25@yahoo.com
mailto:liz_smith04@yahoo.com
mailto:jamisonpe@comcast.net
mailto:eklambert1@yahoo.com
mailto:tommyandnatalie@comcast.net
mailto:stacyraptis@yahoo.com
mailto:tacasa1@frontier.com
mailto:jengosheff@gmail.com
mailto:patjillmurphy@comcast.net
mailto:christinamav1@yahoo.com


The Falcon Flyer 
A Cedar Canyon Elementary PTO Publication  

Keeping Parents Informed 

 

 

 

 

  

 -  -

   

 

3 

 

15011 Coldwater Rd 

Fort Wayne, IN 46845 

260-637-6101 

Kim Lochmueller, Principal 

 

 

November 2017 

Volume 12, Issue 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  

 

Now Showing: “Boss Baby”  

Cedar Canyon Cafeteria  

Friday, November 3rd at 6:30 

Cost $3.00 per child 

Drop off: 6:00-6:30 PM NO Sooner!!!! 
Pick-up: 8:15 PM 

  
*Children must be picked up on time 

*You must be present to sign your child in 
and out.* 

 
*Popcorn & water will be provided the night of 
the show. Non-Peanut candy will be sold for 

$1.00 that night. 
*No Electronics please 

 
*Children are advised to bring camper chairs 
or fold-up chairs. If your child does not have a 

chair, sleeping bags and pillows are 
permitted. 

 

Cedar Canyon Restaurant Night 

 
 

Casa Grille, 411 East Dupont Road 
Monday, November 6 from 5 – 10 PM 

Dine–in or Carry–out! 
 

Show certificate and Casa will donate 10% 
of the proceeds! 

 

 

 
Spring Carnival 

Friday, March 23, 2018 
More information to come in January. 

 



The Falcon Flyer 
A Cedar Canyon Elementary PTO Publication  

Keeping Parents Informed 

 

 

 

 

  

 -  -

   

 

4 

 

15011 Coldwater Rd 

Fort Wayne, IN 46845 

260-637-6101 

Kim Lochmueller, Principal 

 

 

November 2017 

Volume 12, Issue 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Greetings Scrip Families!  Thank you for your continued support through Scrip.   

The Scrip program has been streamlined to a paperless ordering system.  Only orders placed online and paid 
with PrestoPay will be processed.   

To order, you will need to Register your family and sign up for PrestoPay on the shopwithscrip.com website.  To register, 
click on the "Register" button at the top of the screen.  Choose "Join a Scrip Program."  Enter the Cedar Canyon 
enrollment code: C4A54E9C12612.  Complete the steps to register and verify your account by submitting the code that is 
sent to you.  To sign up for PrestoPay, click on the PrestoPay link on your dashboard.  You will be prompted to enter your 
bank account information.  Great Lakes Scrip will deposit two small amounts into your bank account.  Take note of those 
amounts and enter them into your PrestoPay registration to verify the account.  Once verified, you will see an approval 
code.  Contact me with the code so that I can approve your account.  You'll be set to shop!  Local vendors will still be 
available, they will show up when ordering online.   

If you are unfamiliar with PrestoPay here is a general description: PrestoPay is a secure Automated Clearing House 
payment process which is also used by Social Security and direct deposit.  Your banking information will be encrypted on 
the scrip website.  There are many benefits to shopping with PrestoPay.  You can shop from your Apple or Android 
device and redeem your scrip while you shop (through MyScripWallet.com, scrip's mobile site).  Your orders will be 
processed immediately so you can get access to ScripNow and Reloads in minutes.  You can place orders 24/7.  No 
more hassle of dropping off checks to the school.   

Now is a great time to get set up for shopping with scrip.  Please think of scrip when you are shopping for winter clothing 
(Lands' End and LLBean 16%, Kohl's 4%, Gap 14%, Marshalls 7%) , gifts (Barnes & Noble 8%, iTunes 5%, Amazon.com 
2.5%), travel (Delta 5%, Hilton 2%, Hotels.com 6%, Disney 3%), dining (Buffalo Wild Wings and Panera 8%, Salsa Grille 
10%, Casa 5%, Starbucks 7%), etc.  There are over 700 retailers to choose from.     

Orders for physical cards, placed by Friday at 1pm, will be available for distribution to families the following week.     

Please check out the scrip attachments.  They cover how to get started, signing up with PrestoPay, Reloads, ScripNow 
and ScripWallet.  

If you have any questions about registering, ordering online or using Prestopay, please contact me!            
Thank You, Jenny Gosheff 
Scrip Coordinator 
260-494-8219 
jengosheff@gmail.com 
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